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I think the dam should be left in place.  Hydro power is the least expensive power there is.  And we don't even have
to build anything, it's already there.  Removing the dam would be the least green thing we could do. 

As for concerns about honoring indigenous cultures, we can erect a monument next to it.  I recommend a beaver
themed monument.  Recently there's been little Native monuments erected at Potter Marsh, West Chester lagoon,
and Pt. Woronzof.  Erect one of those next to the dam and this will suffice in protecting it as a cultural resource.

-Ryan Kennedy
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